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With the start of winter weather, please make sure that your child has snowpants, mittens and other warm clothes to wear outside at recess and lunch every day. Please make sure that your child’s name is written inside their clothing. It’s so easy to mix up black snow pants!! Most days the students will be outside during those times unless there is extreme cold or rain.  Please make sure that your child is dressed for the weather.








   Mrs. Sandra	


       MacDonald





Our literacy focus has been on the letters in our names. Each child created their own ‘name puzzle’. We practiced cutting them apart and then putting them back together. The children also got to try putting some of their classmates’ name puzzles together. 





This week the students all painted Aboriginal poppies and then cut them out for display. Many students have also been visiting our Discovery Centre and building poppies using loose parts. 





Happy birthday


To


Harlow – Nov. 9





Our focus this week continued to be on Remembrance Day. We had our school Remembrance Day assembly on Thursday and the children performed our “Poppy, Poppy” poem for the school. The children all made big poppies, our wreath, as well as bingo dauber poppies for Remembrance Day. 
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“Sing together. Dance together.


All join hands, around the…”


Have your child sing you the rest of our Peace song that we learned for Remembrance Day.








